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Voting Begins in February for Upcoming March Elections 

 

The San Bernardino County Elections Office is making it convenient for County residents to 

vote in several March 5, 2013 Special Elections which are being held in the cities of Rialto, 

Chino Hills and the Town of Yucca Valley and the March 12, 2013 Special Primary Election for 

State Senate District 32. 

 

Beginning this week, voters in the City of Rialto may vote early or request replacement mail 

ballots at the Rialto City Clerk’s Office, 290 W. Rialto Avenue during regular office hours or at 

the San Bernardino County Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Avenue, San Bernardino CA 92415 

from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday for the March 5, 2013 election. 

Voters in the City of Chino Hills and the Town of Yucca Valley will receive mail ballots for the 

March 5, 2013 Special Election, and should request replacement ballots as necessary at their 

respective City Clerk’s office or by calling the San Bernardino County Elections Office at (909) 

387-8300. 

 

For the March 12, 2013 Special Primary Election for State Senate District 32, registered voters 

may cast early votes or request replacement mail ballots at the San Bernardino County Elections 

Office beginning on February 11, 2013.   
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